## HOWARD MOSCOE

April 30, 2008



To:

Chair and Members

Licensing and Standards Committee

RE: Taxi Fare Fuel Surcharge

It has been brought to my attention that the rise in fuel costs is causing concern to the taxicab industry.

In view of this rising trend, I would like to request the Executive Director, Municipal Licensing and Standards, to report to the Licensing and Standards Committee, at its meeting on June 6, 2008, on the impact and implications to the taxicab industry.

Sincerely,

Councillor, City of Toronto

Eglinton-Lawrence

**TORONTO** Councillor Howard Moscoe, City of Toronto - Eglinton - Lawrence